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Immediate: All current and planned city lighting projects will conform to LEED lighting 
standards and will use full cutoff lighting unless not possible. 

Immediate: Add specific LEED Lighting standards and goals to the Sustainable Urbana Report 
so that the Sustainable Urbana Commission can help develop the following medium and long 
term goals:  

Medium: Develop effective, efficient, economical and ecological lighting ordinances 
and policies that incorporate LEED Lighting compliance and encourage the use of low 
energy solutions such as LED bulbs for all future developments as well as current and 
future city lighting projects; 

Long: As staff time permits and as the technology and city need develops, develop a 
multi-year phase in of energy saving, compliant lighting for all current lighting in the City 
of Urbana, public and private. 

 

 


